
Darlaston Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 4th January 
2006 
 
Partnership Plan and Feedback from Task Groups 
 
Portfolio:  Local Partnerships 
Service Area: Neighbourhood Services 
Wards:  Bentley & Darlaston North Ward 
   Darlaston South Ward  
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of the report is to inform the Local Neighbourhood Partnership of 
the progress to date.   
 
Recommendations 
 

(1) For LNP members to continue in attendance at the workshop meetings 
(2) For individual LNP members to encourage wider participation from 

community members within the task groups 
(3) To note the dates of future task group meetings 

 
Partnership Plan  
 
At the last LNP meeting the LNP agreed to review the Partnership Plan.  The 
first workshop was held on 9th November 2005 at the Old Hall Peoples 
Partnership Centre, Bentley.  The task group were able to review the actions 
and progress of all of the actions in the Partnership Plan and received a 
presentation of key priorities in themes for the LNP area.   
 
A further workshop was held on 6th December 2005 to continue with the 
review process.  The workshop aimed to collate key issues from all 
stakeholders and look at action planning for 2006-2007.  As a result the LNP 
will be able to develop a clear set of actions and pledges for the next financial 
year that will demonstrate how they are making a difference and having an 
impact at a local level.’ 
A set of key pledges and actions will be presented at the next LNP on 27th 
March 2005. 
  
Dates of future task group meetings 
 

• Tuesday 17th January 4.30PM King Charles Primary School 
• Walsall Regeneration Company presentation (see attached Invitation 

below):- 
 Monday 23rd January 6.30PM King Charles Primary School 
 
Contact officer 
Narinder Singh Chumber 
Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer  
Tel 01922 653508   Mob: 07921872234    Email chumbern@walsall.gov.uk 



 
 

 

  
  
 

You are invited to attend an important 
information event regarding: 
 
 

Walsall’s Future! 
 
 

Monday, 23rd January 2006 
 

KING CHARLES PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Wilkes Avenue, Bentley, Walsall, WS2 OJN. 

 
 
6.30 p.m. -  welcome by Cllr Bill Madeley 
 
6.40 p.m. -  regeneration plans for Walsall 
   and Darlaston development  
   area by  Dr. Peter Cromar, Chief 
   Executive, Walsall Regeneration 
   Company  

 
There will be ample opportunity to discuss the 

proposed initiatives 
 


